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Statement on the Lifting of Health Orders Effective June 2 

Ohio Chamber of Commerce President & CEO Andrew E. Doehrel issued this statement in 

response to Gov. DeWine’s lifting of health orders effective June 2, 2021: 

“The Ohio Chamber supports Governor DeWine’s decision to lift all coronavirus health orders 

impacting businesses on June 2, 2021. Removing these barriers comes at the right time and will 

assist the efforts of Ohio’s business community to restore Ohio’s economy by enabling 

companies across the Buckeye State to fully re-open. As more Ohioans become vaccinated, we 

look forward to getting back to a sense of normalcy and enjoying all that our great state has to 

offer this summer. 

I applaud the work that all Ohio businesses have done to help limit the spread of this disease and 

I look forward to continuing on this path to recovery.” 
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